2012-02-28 Report no. 06/2012: Recommendation of the Management Board for the General Meeting with respect to no-dividend payment for 2011. 
The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. hereby give notice that they intend to propose that the General Meeting resolve to earmark the entire 2011 net profit for the Bank’s own funds. 
The above recommendation is dictated by the recommendation of the financial regulator concerning capital adequacy in banking institutions, and the intention to further strengthen the capital base, thus enabling dynamic growth of the Bank.  
Legal basis:      § 38 section 1 item 11) of the Ordinance of the Minister of Finance of 19.02.2009 on current and periodical information provided by securities issuers and conditions for recognising as equivalent the information required by law of a non-Member State (Journal of Laws No. 33, item 259, as amended).

